LRC Committee
May 4, 2012

The LRC Committee will not meet on Friday May 4th.
 
This would have been the last meeting of the semester.  We will not meet again until next fall.
Thank you to all of you for your participation.
Just a note – the IT department is putting together our proxy server.  It has gone live but only through the student portal – and a lot of work still needs done on it.  Since I really have nothing to show you yet and faculty does not yet have access, I will wait until fall when we can really assess if it is working as we need it to work.
Thanks again
 
Pat Stroud
 
 
 
Patricia Stroud
Director of Libraries
West Virginia Northern Community College
150 Park Ave.

